From: Catherine Mullaugh

Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2017 5:04 PM
To: COB_mail

Cc: Catherine Mullaugh

Subject: Monsanto

Please vote no to granting Monsanto "Foreign Trade Zone" status. Allowing this multi-national a 66% tax break is
unconscionable. The only assurance any of us in Pima County can be assured is this company will earn profits while we,
the people are left with uncertainty and fear. Where's the independent research giving assurance that our soil, water, air
will not carry carcinogens?

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Catherine Mullaugh






